
PE 
 

This half term we are focusing on a range of different 
disability sports to show the children the skills it takes 

to compete in these sports. 

 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 

The children continue to work hard in our preparation 
sessions for the upcoming SATs listening well to the 

advice and acting upon it also. 
 

There was a little break in our revision to audition for 
our Year 6 play which we will now shelf until we’ve 

seen the back of the SATs. Although, in the meantime, 
myself and Mrs Freeman have some difficult decisions 

when allocating parts! 
 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 
 

Monday 24 April – Class Photos  
(School uniforms please as it makes the photographers 

job difficult to mix a vast range of colours) 
Monday 6 May – Bank Holiday Monday 

SATs Week – Week Bg. 13th May  
 
 

 
Reminder – School Uniform / PE Kit 

 
Just a gentle reminder about ensuring school uniform 
continues to fit the schools guidelines as seen on the 
school website as we discussed with the children last 

term.  
Equally, can we make sure PE kits are in on the 

required days as seen below. 
 

Spelling 
 

 Over the next few weeks, we shall be focusing on 
words from the Year 5/6 spelling list. The whole list 

has been included below. 
 

Reading / Fluency Practice 
 

Anytime spent reading and discussing books, or 
completing some operation examples as per the letter 

we sent out at the end of last term would be hugely 
beneficial. I’ve included the examples to this letter 

also. 

Forest School 
 

We will not be heading to forest school this week. 

PE Sessions 
Currently the children need to have their PE kits in 

school all of the time but our scheduled PE days are on 
Mondays and Thursdays. 

If we can encourage children to have their earrings out 
on these days, and any long hair will need to be tied 

back. 

English 
 

Having started a unit on The Highwayman, we shall 
continue to look at this poem and analyse the 

characters involved within the poem. 
 

Maths 
 

In Maths we shall be consolidating on some key 
concepts in the build up to SATs. 

Communication 
Please do contact us if any issues creep up or you need 
clarification on something, please feel free to contact 

myself, Mr Smith (Panda Class Teacher) or Mrs 
Freeman (Tree Kangaroo Class Teacher). 

 
Mr Smith – dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Freeman – cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk 
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